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Regulatory Update - Vietnam 
Vietnam MIC - 3rd draft Circular _/2016/TT-BTTTT released to 
replace Circular 05/2014/TT-BTTTT  
 
Further to PCS’ Regulatory Update dated 21st November 2016 concerning the 2nd draft 
Circular _/2016/TT-BTTTT which replaces current Circular 05/2014/TT-BTTTT, the 
Ministry of Information and Communications (MIC) in Vietnam have recently issued a 3rd 
draft for __/2016/TT-BTTTT. 
 
The most notable changes contained within this latest draft are: 
 

1) The replacement regulation for Circular 05/2014/TT-BTTTT is due to be formally 
introduced from 1st October 2017 and will replace Circular No. 05/2014/TT-
BTTTT.  This will no longer be introduced on 1st April, 2017. 

 
2) 2.4GHz and 5GHz bands will NOT be considered as Short Range Devices, which 

means they will not require Type Approval if the output power is less than 60mW. 
A Letter of No Action can still be obtained from MIC for these devices on a 
voluntary basis. 

. 
3) All Type Approval certificates issued under the current Circular 05/2014/TT-

BTTTT will remain valid until their expiry dates.  
 
This 3rd draft has still not been finalized yet and it might be subject to further changes.  
  
PCS will continue to monitor developments and further updates will be provided once 
additional information is obtained. 
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